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(Letter to Dr. C.N.B.Camac) 6, Noverber, 1914
(typewritten)

From the Regius Professor or Medicine, Yxford.

Dear Camac;
Of course, the difficulty is to get & birth that would be at all
suitable. I will, of course, bear it in mird.

I have been trying to get the Government to undertake a systematic study
and collection of experiences of the war, but the officials 6€ the Army Medical
Department are terriblv overworked. :

Things are gradually getting into good shape, and the ambulance work at the
front has improved gnormously. The outlook, too, is much more hopeful.

Love to lirs. Camac and the girls form us both.

Sincerely yours,
Wi OSLER



